

International Stuttering Association

A World that Understands Stuttering

To: ISA Members

From: Michael Sugarman

Regarding: 2013 January eNewsflash

Message from the Chair

I want to thank you for letting me advocate for People who Stutter around the world. My personal story is not unlike yours. My journey started as co-founder of the National Stuttering Association (USA) in 1977, and led me to talk with you in living rooms, conference halls, dining tables and airport terminals.

In June 2013 my time serving as Chair of your organization will come to an end. I look forward to meeting and sharing our thoughts toward the future. There is a lot to be done...and without your input and energy strategic goals cannot be accomplished.

Please register for the 10th World Congress for by People who Stutter by going to the <u>congress</u> <u>website</u>.

Also, if you plan on attending your ISA membership meeting, <u>check out this link</u>, it shows the registration site and form for the ISA members meeting.

Financial Support

As you know ISA tries to financially support those People who Stutter who may not have full financial resources to attend such a World Congress. If you are able, during these difficult financial times, please spare some euros (large or small). It will make a difference for your ISA and may enable us to to provide more scholarships.

Please email Keith Boss at keithmaxkb@yahoo.com

One Voice

It is time to prepare our next issue of One Voice. Will you send us an article to include? Tell us about your National Association, -- the number of members / self help groups / what you do. Tell us about what you did on ISAD. Get other ideas from http://www.isastutter.org/news/one-voice-newsletter.

Please send articles/ask questions to Keith at keithmaxkb@yahoo.com.

Please send them by 1st February 2013.

Have a safe and healthy 2013.

Warmly,

Michael

Didn't get your own copy of this eNewflash? Subscribe here!